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CELEBRATING 
25 YEARS

with Artemis Center
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Executive Director Jane Keiffer has spent a quarter of a

century with Artemis Center, but she was not always

sitting in the corner office. Upon graduating from the

University of Kentucky with her master’s in Social Work

in 1995, Jane worked in Kentucky providing supportive

services to children who experienced sexual abuse.  One

year later, Jane accepted a job as a court advocate with

Artemis Center. She was assigned to Riverside Court and

provided survivors with court accompaniment and

advocacy within the criminal justice system. In one short

year, Jane was promoted to Dayton Municipal Court

Supervisor where she supervised three other advocates

within Dayton Court. Jane continued to advance at

Artemis and became the Hotline Supervisor, and

eventually Clinical Director, a position she held for nine

years. 

Meet Executive Director
Jane Keiffer
25 Years of service to the community
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That was four years ago, and Jane has

continued to prove she made the right call.

Throughout her years with Artemis Center,

Jane says the most rewarding part is seeing

clients increase their safety along with their

children’s safety due to Artemis Center’s

services. Equally rewarding, meeting, and

developing friendships with many wonderful

individuals in our community.

She remarks, “As Executive Director, it is my

honor to lead this incredible organization,

build upon the phenomenal work that was

started 35 years ago, and work with so many

amazing individuals including staff, board,

and community partners.”

Thank you for your service and

congratulations on 25 years Jane! 

“As Executive Director, it is my honor to
lead this incredible organization, build
upon the phenomenal work that was

started 35 years ago, and work with so
many amazing individuals including

staff, board, and community partners.”

When there was a vacancy in the Executive Director

position after a short tenue from the previous director,

Jane reached out to select individuals to gain perspective

and feedback on what it would mean to take on the

responsibility of the new position. “I did not come to this

organization with the intention to be Executive

Director,” Jane says, reflecting on the moment. While it

may not have been what Jane had in mind, the

opportunity was there, and she had a big decision to

make. Inevitably, it came down to her passion for the

vital role Artemis plays in the Dayton community and

her belief that she had more to give. Suddenly, Jane had

an entire organization depending on her leadership.

Becoming Executive Director
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Help us celebrate Jane’s 25 years! 
 

Become a monthly, recurring donor to honor the dedication and
important work of Artemis Center staff! Our goal is to welcome 25 new

monthly donors in June. Choose to give at the $25 monthly level, or
whatever you can give. To start your recurring gift, click below! 

 

https://www.artemiscenter.org/donate-2


DONATEDONATEDONATE
As we prepare to welcome clients back

into our building, we want to ensure their

little ones are occupied while their parent

receives services. 

We are creating snack and activity kits

that provide children with a toy they can

both play with while their parent is being

helped and take home to keep forever.

 

 

You can provide the necessary items to

create these kits by shopping our

 Amazon Wish List. Items you purchase

will ship directly to Artemis Center.
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https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1K3WOV322H7N?ref_=wl_share


Donor Spotlight

Thanks to Mary and Sam, one

of our clients will have access

to reliable transportation to

meet their needs and help them

achieve safety. The generosity

of people like the Bakers is so

inspiring. 

"This car served us well for

many years, and we just wanted

someone else to get good use of

it." That's what Mary Baker told

Artemis when she and her

husband Sam decided to donate

their car.  
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Mary & Sam Baker



Join Our Team!

We're hiring! Click the link below to apply!

 

 

Advocate

Clinical Director
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https://artemiscenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Artemis-Center-Advocate-Job-Description.pdf
https://www.artemiscenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Clinical-Director-Job-Description.pdf


Let's Be Social!
follow us!
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https://www.instagram.com/artemis_center/
https://www.facebook.com/ArtemisCenterDayton
https://www.linkedin.com/company/artemis-center-for-alternative-to-domestic-violence
https://twitter.com/Artemis_Center

